
 

 

HPMS E-Mail 

 

Date:      October 06, 2015 

Subject: Revised Medicare Part C Reporting Package - Comments due October 19th 
 
The purpose of this email is to notify Medicare Advantage Organizations (MAOs) that, 
subsequent to the publication of the 30-day Federal register notice published on August 24, 2015 
(8 FR 51275), we revised the Medicare Part C Reporting package by adding a new reporting 
requirement. 

We have added a requirement for MAOs to report on the proportions of Medicare Advantage 
payments made to contracted providers through the use of alternative payment models. This 
additional reporting requirement will help CMS better understand the extent to which these 
models are used in the Medicare Advantage industry.  The 30-day notice in the federal register 
announcing the new reporting requirement was published on September 18th and the PRA 
package may be viewed at https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-
Guidance/Legislation/PaperworkReductionActof1995/PRA-Listing.html. Comments are due 
October 19th. 
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